
 

 

 

 
Monday 12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s),  

 

During this period of mourning, following the announcement of the passing of Her Majesty 

Queen Elizabeth II, at Aldridge Education we have been marking the life of the nation’s longest 

reigning monarch and paying our respect in several ways: 

 

• Through whole school assemblies  

• Through registration/class activities 

 

We will continue to show our respect over the coming days in a variety of ways: 

  

• By keeping our students informed of national commemorative activities and 

participating in them where appropriate. 

• Closing on the day of Her Majesty’s state funeral on Monday 19th September 2022. 

 

During this period of national grief, the wellbeing of our students remains our highest priority. 

If you are unsure of how to answer any questions your child may have or feel that your child 

has been adversely affected by the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, please do not 

hesitate to contact your child’s school who will be able to provide support. 

 

Apart from the school closure on the day of Her Majesty’s state funeral, the school will 

operate as normal unless your child’s school informs you otherwise. Please join us in 

extending our deepest sympathies and condolences to his Majesty King Charles III and the 

Royal Family during this incredibly difficult and sad time. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

Jane Fletcher      Monica Duncan  

Chief Executive Officer Aldridge Education  Principal Duke’s Aldridge Academy 

 


